
BEER INDUSTRY -- LOCAL UNION NO. 744 
PENSION FUND 

300 South Ashland Avenue, Suite 201 
Chicago, Illinois 60607 

 
 

NOTIFICATION OF NAME CHANGE 
 

 
 The Trustees are pleased to announce a change in the name of your Beer Industry 
Pension Fund.  At their last Board of Trustees meeting, August 19, 2010, the Trustees of Beer 
Industry -- Local Union No. 744 Pension Fund agreed to change the name of the Fund to  
 
 

BEER INDUSTRY -- LOCAL UNION NO. 703  
PENSION FUND. 

 
 
 This change in the name of the Fund does NOT affect the location or telephone number 
of the Fund Office.  Your benefits office will remain at the current location of 300 South 
Ashland Avenue, Suite 201, Chicago, Illinois 60607.  Our telephone number, 312-829-6506, will 
also remain the same.  Employers will continue to remain obligated to remit benefit payments on 
your behalf, as necessary, to our office as directed in your Collective Bargaining Agreement or 
per the Plan terms.   
  
 If you have any questions regarding this notice or other questions related to your 
retirement, do not hesitate to contact the offices of Beer Industry -- Local Union No. 703 Pension 
Fund at 312-829-6506. 
 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
       Board of Trustees 
       Beer Industry -- Local Union No. 703 
       Pension Fund 
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